MISSING

Lambertville woman

Lambertville resident Sarah Majoras was last seen early Saturday morning

at 2 am on Jan. 26th. leaving John and Peters Bar in New Hope, Pa.

Majoras, 39 is a beloved bartender at the club. She left on foot to walk home

to North Union St. in Lambertville, NJ. She has not been seen or heard from since.
Sarah was last seen wearing a green camouflage army jacket, white knit cap
and glasses. Please contact Lambertville Police at 609-397-3132if you
have any information. Word of her disappearance has shaken the close-knit
Lambertville and New Hope community. A meeting took place at John & Peter's
this morning to organize a door-to-door search in the area to find her.

New Hope merchants have also been asked to review any street surveillance
footage they might have and turn it over to police.



